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Dear Parents,  

I would like to share some of the wonderful things that have been happening at SIS 

Ciputra over the past month. We have been very busy here at school and have made a 

great start to the second semester!  

 

Tet collections and celebrations  

Student council has been looking for opportunities to enrich their school and local community. 

As Tet is an important time for the people of Vietnam, the students wanted to ensure everyone 

could have something to eat with their families this holiday season. 

By partnering with the Blue Dragon Children’s Foundation, our student council ran a Tet 

collection drive. Council members encouraged all classes to bring in food and everyday 

essentials to be donated to those in need. Wanting to build enthusiasm, the students decided 

to turn the collection into a contest to see which class could donate the most. Congratulations 

to Year 2 International and Year 5B International for their overwhelming contributions. 

We were blown away by the kindness and generosity of all SIS@Ciputra students and families. 

Together, we donated over 100 kg of rice, dozens of bottles of cooking oil and fish sauce, ten 

large boxes of dried noodles, toiletries, coffee, tea, and much more! 

The student council wants to thank everyone in the SIS community for taking part in our charity 

drive.  
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Valentine’s day  

To celebrate Valentine's day our Student Council organized an event for students to show 

love and kindness by dressing up in, white, red, pink or purple!  

Happy Valentine's day. 

 

 

Parent teacher conferences  

A big thank you to all the parents that managed to make time to come and review their students 

progress from Term 1 and 2 with the class teachers. Our students have achieved amazing 

grades and with hard work and determination will continue to develop their understanding in 

Terms 3 and 4 in preparation for the Semester 2 tests.  

 

ASA 

Our Term 3 After School activities have started and we have had some awesome lessons over 

the past few weeks. Please take a look at what our students have been up to! 
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KW App 

 

As KinderWorld continues to develop a standardized method of communication for all our 

parents we have started moving away from things like class dojo to share important 

information with you the parents.  

 

Please make sure that you have downloaded the My KinderWorld app as this is where our 

teachers and front office will be sharing important announcements and photo albums with you 

from now on. As always if there is a specific thing that we can help you with please remember 

that you can always send a direct email to any member of staff for assistance.  

 

If you have any suggestions about how the app can be improved or would like some 

clarification on how to use it please feel free to contact the front office and we will help! 

 

Kind regards, 

Michael Ogden 

 


